

January 12, 2017
Jacqueline Martin
Committee Secretary (Cycling Advisory Committee)
City Clerks Office
City of London

Good afternoon Jaqueline,

I am pleased to advise you that the Urban League of London submits <u>Dan Doroshenko</u> to be the Urban League of London representative to the Cycling Advisory Committee (replacing George Sinclair).

Dan can be reached at:

dandoroshenko@outlook.com

519-471-2614

Please advise me if you need anything further at this time.

All the best,

Wes Kinghorn

President, Urban League of London

(519-439-0004)